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 Spiritual Direction (also referred to as Spiritual Companionship or Accompaniment) is a spiritual 
 practice developed in relationship by meeting regularly with a spiritual director. This 
 companionship inspires people to experience authenticity in their lives as they connect with and 
 explore their relationship with God. The purpose is to deepen one’s spirituality and growth, 
 paying ever closer attention to what God is inviting you to. God is the real director in the 
 relationship. The spiritual companion is a professionally trained, active companion who helps 
 you to recognize, appreciate, and be attentive to the movement of God in your life. 

 Spiritual Directors who commonly have the Bergamo Center as a site for their Spiritual 
 Direction sessions: 

 Carol Jackson MSW, LISW  , is retired from the field  of Social Work having worked in 
 addictions and mental health counseling. She began doing spiritual direction in 2015 
 after attending a 3-year training program with Sycamore Spirituality Center, a 
 non-denominational, contemplation centered program. She is committed to participation 
 in a spiritual director’s peer supervision group and individual personal spiritual direction. 
 Contact:  caroljackson@woh.rr.com  ; (937) 602-6591. 

 Don Jackson  , a retired engineer, began doing spiritual  direction in 2015 after attending 
 a 3-year training program with Sycamore Spirituality Center, a non-denominational, 
 contemplation centered program.  He is committed to participation in a spiritual director’s 
 peer supervision group and individual personal spiritual direction.  Contact: 
 dckjackson@woh.rr.com  ; (937) 352-6118. 

 Teresa Marie Laengle  , S.C. is a Sister of Charity  of Cincinnati. She previously served in 
 high school education and administration. For 12 years Sister Teresa has been with the 
 Dayton Ignatian Spirituality Project, which provides retreats and days of reflection for 
 men and women who have been homeless and are in recovery from addiction. She 
 received her training in Spiritual Direction in a two year program offered at the Bergamo 
 Center. Sister participates in a spiritual direction peer supervision group and receives 
 spiritual direction herself. Contact: (937) 408-5083 or  sisterteresa1001@yahoo.com 

 Michelle Sherman  , has experience working in various  ministries and is open to offering 
 ongoing Spiritual Direction and one time Spiritual Direction, with daytime or evening 
 availability.  Michelle’s area of expertise are approaches to prayer, religious and general 
 vocation discernment, intersection of faith and justice, spirituality of nonviolence, 
 adoptee spirituality, discerning and engaging in post graduate service. Michelle 
 completed her training in spiritual direction with the Sisters of Mercy at Cranaleith 
 Spiritual Center in Philadelphia, PA.  She  is a Certified Spiritual Director and is a 
 member of Spiritual Directors International.  Contact: (  636  )  -284-8485 
 michelle.sherman.ministry@gmail.com 


